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Dear Commissioners’, Chandler, Hatton, and Regan,

I support the initiative to increase solar generation to 4,200MW capacity, before considering the two
new gas turbines requested by LGE-KU in case 2022-00402.

Last year Kentuckians were hit with the highest utility rates ever. This was because Kentucky and
the U.S. are using unprecedented amounts of natural gas to generate electricity. In addition,
Kentucky residential gas rates, already among the highest gas rates in the country, were 36% above
the national average. Kentucky needs zero-fuel solutions NOT fossil fuels to stop rising utility rates
and climate change.

By the way: Did you see that 7/3/23 was the hottest day on earth in recorded
history. WE NEED CLEAN ENERGY SOLUTIONS NOW, not business as
usual.

Curtis Doll

1659 Edenside Ave, Louisville, KY 40204

The World Will Change If We Do!





